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Mai Vang

From: Willie Williams
Sent: Friday, October 13, 2023 7:54 AM
To: Mai Vang
Subject: RE: 2076 Margaret Street

Hello Mai, I spoke with Xcel this morning in regards to 2076 Margaret St. Xcel informed myself the electricity is currently 
disconnected and per Xcel there is no payment plan that is currently in their system.  
 

From: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Thursday, October 12, 2023 2:20 PM 
To: Willie Williams <Willie.Williams@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: 2076 Margaret Street 
 
Ok, thanks for letting me know. 
 

From: Willie Williams <Willie.Williams@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Thursday, October 12, 2023 1:50 PM 
To: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Re: 2076 Margaret Street 
 
Hello Mai. In regards to 2076 Margaret St-electricity. I just called Xcel a few minutes ago. Unfortunately at this time their 
system is down that provides us electrical status and payment status. I will call Xcel in the morning for an update. Thanks 
Mai. 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 

On Oct 11, 2023, at 11:15 AM, Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

  
Hi Willie, 
Can you confirm with xcel to see if the electric is on and payment plan is made per se.  This appeal may 
not be necessary if power is back on.   
  

Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   Legislative Hearings/City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 
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